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STATE OF HAWAII IN REPLY REFER TO: 
DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION 

869 PUNCHBOWL STREET 
HWY-DS 2.0909 

HONOLULU, HAWAII 96813-5097 

MAR 14 2012 

TO: 	 THE HONORABLE LORETTA J. FUDDY, A.C.S.W., M.P.H. 
DIRECTOR OF HEALTH 

ATTN: 	 ALEC WONG, P .E., CHIEF 
CLEAN WATER BRANCH 

FROM: 	 GLENN M. OKIMOTO, Ph.D. 
DIRECTOR OF TRANSPORTATION 

SUBJECT: 	 FARRINGTON HIGHWAY, REPLACEMENT OF MAIP ALAOA BRIDGE 
FEDERAL AID PROJECT NO. BR-093-1(21) 

Submitted for your review and approval is the Notice of Intent, Appendix C, for the Farrington 
Highway, Replacement OfMaipalaoa Bridge project. Enclosed is the $500.00 application fee. 

I certify under penalty of law that this document and all attachments were prepared under my 
direction or supervision in accordance with a system designed to assure that qualified personnel 
properly gather and evaluate the information submitted. Based on my inquiry of the person or 
persons who manage the system, or those persons directly responsible for gathering the 
information, the information submitted is, to the best of my knowledge and belief, true, accurate, 
and complete. I am aware that there are significant penalties for submitting false infonnation, 
including the possibility of fine and imprisonment for knowing violations. 

If you have any questions regarding the project, please call Mr. Kevin Ito at 692-7548. If 
responding to this letter in writing, please reply to the attention ofMr. Kevin Ito, Technical. 
Design Section, Design Branch, Highways Division and reference HWY-DS 2.0909 as shown 
above. 

Enclosures 

c: SSFM 


